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THE League of Women Voters of Oregon 
URGE a YES Vote on HB 4115, the 
Transparency and Trust in Government Bill

Directs Oregon Treasurer to publish annually complete list of assets held in
investment funds.. 

“The League of Women Voters believes democratic government depends 
upon the informed and active participation of its citizen’s right to know by 
giving adequate notice of proposed actions, holding open meetings, and 
making public records accessible.” 

Informed voters require access to documents in all areas of government, 
including the State Treasury. This allows for all citizens to make the best 
electoral decisions and ensure the safety of our democracy. State Senators
and Representatives as well need access to the climate-related financial 
risk of our investment portfolio in the State Treasury. 

HB 4115 gives us this access of information, which allows legitimate 
debate in government. And with transparency of documents, which are 
easily accessible, trust in government becomes more enhanced. 
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